
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

Climate Action Commission 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Climate Action 
Commission of the City of Solana Beach has CANCELLED 
the Regularly scheduled meeting for November 20, 2024. 

 
 
The next Regularly Meeting to follow is December 18, 2024. 
Always check the City’s website for meeting updates. 
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Dated November 13, 2024. 
 
 
 
 

    Nicole Grucky 
Senior Management Analyst 

     Climate Action Committee Liaison 
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